
May 2, 2024

Dear PlaySchool Families: 

It is hard to believe that we are just a few days away from the final month 
of Playschool. Our school year has been full of new experiences, building 
friendships and creating a love of learning together. The month of May is going 
to be a busy one, full of exciting events and celebrating our year together.

Our skills this month are the colors Black and White and creating and 
understanding stripes. We will also review all the shapes and colors from the 
year.  The math concepts for the month are counting objects and recognizing 
numbers 1-10. Our classroom themes are Spring brings new life and  Animals 
and their babies.

Our Christian Education focus is “The Lord is my shepherd” Psalm 23:1. We will 
learn that like a shepherd cares for and watches over his sheep, the Lord 
loves us and takes good care of us.

The children are doing an excellent job reading their name and their friends’ 
names. We will continue to work on writing/tracing our own name. 

A few things to mark on your calendar:

Tuesday, May 14 is Black and White Day. We will wear black and white 
clothes, explore black and white art and eat black and white foods.

Monday, May 20 is Beach Day. This is an outdoor play day. Children may 
wear their swimsuit under their clothing, we will play in the water, have 
fun with bubbles and a few surprises. Please apply sunscreen to your child 
before school. Thank you. 

Thursday, May 23 is the Last day of school: Parents are invited to attend 
the end of the year awards, photo album presentation and snack held 
outside in our play yard at 12:15pm. 

Thank you for sharing your precious child with us this school year. We have 
loved our time with each one of them. We have had a special year of new 
friendships and wonderful memories together.

In His Love,
Mrs. Babino
509-295-3044

KINGDOM KIDS PRESCHOOL
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1122 Diagonal Street, Clarkston, WA 99403   (509) 758-3381

kingdomkidsfpc@gmail.com

Jesus said “Let the children come to me…for the Kingdom of God belongs to such as these.”
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